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13 March 2024  
  

Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
I’m writing to ask you to consider whether you would like your child to continue 
with Core PE lessons until their GCSE exams later this summer. We recognise 
that PE lessons are very important for your child’s physical and mental wellbeing 
and can support to alleviate stress in the lead up to their public exams.  However, 
we also recognise that this is a busy time for students and they may wish to spend 
more of their time in school preparing for the upcoming GCSEs through additional 
revision activities.   
  
If students choose to withdraw from Core PE lessons, they will join organised 
revision classes.  During these revision lessons, students will be supervised by a 
teacher and they will complete revision activities directed by Heads of Faculty 
across the different subject areas. If students choose to withdraw from Core PE 
they will remain in revision lessons for the rest of the year and will not be able to 
return to PE lessons.   
  
Please complete this form to let us know whether you would prefer your child to 
continue with Core PE lessons or to join additional revision classes by Monday 
18th March 2024:   
  
https://forms.office.com/e/it6687jEyM   
  
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Mr Squires in the PE 
department on 020 7794 8133 ext. (239).  
  
  
Yours Faithfully,   

  
Assistant Head KS4  
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